= MOUNT LITERA ZEE SCHOOL — GOA

CIRCULAR NO: 132/2023 -2024 Date: 07.03.2024

Dear Parents,

Greetings from Mount Litera Zee School, Goa.
Please be informed that Aadhar Card of the students are mandatory as it has to be uploaded on

UDISE (Educational Portal).
You are hereby requested to submit a copy of your ward’s Aadhar card by 13.03.2024 without fail.

Those who have not yet made their Aadhar card are requested to get one done on priority and
submit on 13.03.2024. Without this PEN (Personal Education Number) of the student will not be

generated.
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